Reminder-I

Most Urgent/Email

From

Director Higher Education,

Haryana, Panchkula.
To

All the Vice Chancellor of State Universities
situated in the State of Haryana.

Memo No 18/21-2021 C-11(3)
Dated, Panchkula, the 6$>0)- 2024

Subject:- Regarding Registration of the Colleges on the DHE B.Ed Portal.
(bed.highereduhry.ac.in)

Kindly refer to this office letter No. 18/21-2021 C-II (3) dated
02.01.2024 on the subject cited above.
In this connection, it is informed that those self finance B.Ed

Colleges which falls under the Jurisdiction of your esteemed universities needs

to be asked to register on the DHE B.Ed portal link bed.highereduhry.ac.in
and after registration of all colleges the information pertains to the colleges
such as College basic information, college infrastructure, faculty details,
student details etc. shall be uploaded within one week positively.

Kindly treat it as most urgent.,

Deputy Sup Aﬁgﬁdent C-II

For Director ligher Education,
Haryana.,LPanchkula

Endst. No. Even Dated Panchkula the b{> o) 22l

A copy of the above is forwarded to the following for information & ¢
further necessary action:-

1. All Self Finance B.Ed Colleges in the state of Haryana.
211 Cell, Higher Education please upload the letter.

PN
Deputy Su iﬂq’ﬁ%m C-lI

For Director Higher Education,

Haryana, Ifimchkula
{




